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May 12, 2020 
 
 
Dear MAPS employee: 
 
Manistee Area Public Schools is providing four types of essential services during Governor Whitmers Stay Home,                               
Stay Safe executive order. They include feeding children, ​distance learning under the Governor’s Executive                      
Order 2020-65​, critical central office functions and maintaining our facilities. As a result, we find it necessary to                                  
identify and designate members of Food Service, Administration, Teachers, Clerical, Support Staff, Technology,                         
Central Office, Transportation and Custodial/Maintenance as “Critical Infrastructure workers.” We understand                     
there are concerns that you may have, however, we believe we are taking every safety precaution necessary to                                   
provide a secure and safe environment while maintaining these essential services. 
 
I want to assure you we will get through this together. 
 
With Students in Mind, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ronald Stoneman 
Superintendent 
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